Announcement Announcement on the power supply issues
in Thessaloniki and Halkidiki caused by
Storm Bora

On the occasion of the Storm Bora that swept across the country, HEDNO announces
that power supplyhas currently beenrestored in mostofthe affected areas. However,
in some parts of the grid in Thessaloniki and Halkidiki, issues are persisting.

HEDNO's technical support team, assisted since yesterday with additional staff from

Thessaly and Epirus, along with partner contracting companies, continues to work
diligently to repair the damages.

More specifically,inthe Panorama area of Thessaloniki, the reconnection of 300 supply
points to the networkis still pending. Currently, HEDNO technicians are inspecting the
grid in the wider area and continuing restoration efforts, aiming to complete the
reconnections by early evening.

Finally, some individual issues remain unresolved in the Halkidiki Grid, where
technicians are continuing inspections to repair the damages.
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